
March 7, 2024

Thursday Thoughts

Camp Read-A-Lot

Tomorrow, Friday, March 8th, is Camp 
Read-a-Lot!  Students are invited to wear 
Western attire for flashlight reading in the 
library!  

Stations of the Cross
During Lent, our students have been leading and 
praying the Stations of the Cross. The last 
opportunity to join us will be for the Living 
Stations on:

● March 19th:  4th Grade (2:45pm)
*All are welcome to attend

Bonus Casual for Christ
Tuesday, March 12, is an additional Casual for 
Christ.  Students who dress casually must bring 
in at least $1. Money collected with go toward 
the Father Wilger scholarships.

*Please keep in mind that while this is an 
out-of-uniform day, all clothing should still represent 
modesty and shoes need to be closed-toe with a  
back strap and worn with socks for safety.  Leggings 
are not pants and should be worn under a dress or 
skirt.

Penny Wars
This year we collected a total of $824.31 during 
our penny war!  Second grade won the free 
dress day on Monday, March 11th and our staff 
won a special treat.  Thank you to everyone who 
contributed!  The proceeds go towards Father 
Wilger Scholarships given during the May 24th 
Promotion Mass.  

Battle of the Books
4th and 5th grade students participating in 
the Battle of the Books will have the final 
battle on Thursday, March 21st.  Good luck to 
all of our participants! 

One School, One Book
We want to thank all of the families 

who participated in One School, 
One Book; we hope you have all 

enjoyed reading Escape from Mr. 
Lemoncello's Library together as a 

family.  Prizes were distributed 
today.  

Prayer Retreat
Thank you Leta Rugotzke, Jacqueline Van 
Hemert, Lucinda Laporte, Jessie Crow, 
and Ciara Christianson for volunteering for 
our Prayer Retreat. It would 
not have been successful 
without you.

Lenten Reconciliation
9:30-9:55:  4th Grade
9:55-10:15:  2nd Grade
10:15-10:35:  3rd Grade
10:35-11:00:  5th Grade



Important Dates

Upcoming Mass Schedule

Friday, March 8th - 2nd Grade
Friday, March 15th - 1st Grade
Friday, March 22nd - Father’s House Mass
Friday, April 5th - 4th Grade

*Mass begins at 9:00 a.m.  All are welcome to attend!

Mark your calendar

3/8
3/10
3/14
3/17
3/21

3/25-3/30
3/31
4/1

K-1 Vision Screening
Daylight Savings (turn clocks ahead)
Lenten Reconciliation
St. Patrick’s Day
Final Battle of the Books
No School, Spring Break
Easter
No School, Easter Monday

Prayer Retreat


